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March 6, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector,

I enclose two stunning photographs taken by
the Probation Department. I understand that the
newspaper prefers black and white photographs, but in
any event, this is all that I have, as usual.

Thanks for the newspaper clipping. I am so
sorry that I missed you on your quick trip to Houston.
I tried to run down John J. but I was never able to
locate him until you had returned to Corpus Christi. I
see that you have not slowed down one bit. I look
forward to our visit. My wife was very disappointed
that she was not able to meet you.

SAncerely,

J;'ames Deancl~~
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